Jefferson Nwokeoma, Assistant Director, Traffic, Transport & Parking

London Borough of Hounslow, Hounslow House Bath Road, Hounslow TW3 3EB

Your contact is: Jean-Pierre Kanyiki

Direct Line: 020 8583 3322

E-Mail: traffic@hounslow.gov.uk

Our ref: Phase update Date: 28 January 2022

OWNER / OCCUPIER

«Address1»

«Address2»

«Address3»

«Address4»

Dear Owner/Occupier,

Notification of works – Temporary closure of Netheravon Road to implement Cycleway 9 Scheme

Following our notification letter dated 06 January 2022, I am writing to inform you that the Cycleway 9 works, that will result in the temporary closure of the junction between Netheravon Road and Chiswick High Road, will now take place on Wednesday 2 February for the duration of 9 days. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.

We will be suspending the first five parking bays either side from the junction with Chiswick High Road to enable access for refuse collection.

Throughout construction, we will aim to minimise disruption to residents, businesses, and other road users during these works, though it will be necessary to close roads and footways, restrict parking and use temporary traffic signals at times.

Our Contractors, Hounslow Highways, will be managing the works. Working hours are 7.30am to 4pm Monday to Saturday.

Details of the scheme layout can be viewed at: www.hounslow.gov.uk/cw9-changes

If you have any queries relating to these works, please do not hesitate to contact the Traffic & Transport Service via the details shown at the top of this letter.

Yours faithfully,

Jefferson Nwokeoma

Assistant Director, Traffic, Transport & Parking